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Comments: Dear Forest Service,

 

I'm writing in regard to the GMUG Forest Plan revision. 

 

- I believe that e-bikes, since they are motorized, only be allowed on motorized trails.

- I support CBMBA's desire for "Increase Recreation Emphasis Corridors/Areas (MA-4.2) and concentrate on

stacked trail systems with progressive, purpose-built trails and features, directional travel, specific identified uses,

and decking/boardwalks in identified areas."

- I hope that you incorporate the Special Management Areas identified by the Gunnison Public Lands Initiative

into the final plan.

- I support building and charging for infrastructure on our Forest Service, especially parking and camping. I

support a parking fee structure similar to what is used in Sedona where parking at any place on public land

requires a parking permit, purchasable at unmanned kiosks. Parking Fees are tiered so that the price fora yearly

pass (for locals) is not much more than the parking fee for a week.

- I support keeping motorized trail use out of the Gothic and Washington Gulch areas, but I support the creation

of more motorized trails, particularly for connections, in Brush Creek, Cement Creek, and the Taylor Reservoir

area.

 

Thank you!


